
 

 

 
 

Congratulations to Miss Violet Rygiel, Revolutions’ featured student for the month of 
October 2017. Violet is joining us for her second year at RDA. She is also joining us for her 
first year on the competition team. Violet is busy in tap, jazz, ballet, and stretches & turns 
classes. Each week she comes to class ready to work hard and learn new dance skills. She 
is a great listener and always has a smile in class! We are so glad to have her with us and 
looking forward to watching her learn new skills this season! Violet says she enjoys 
dancing because “it’s fun, and I like to learn stuff.” We are so glad to have her part of RDA! 
Way to start a great season, girl ☺!!! 

 


